
 
 
 

Wear a mask on the way in, on the way out and when you are not seated. 
No proof of double vaccination and or no mask = no entry. 

Please carry on you your proper double vaccination proof, in case requested by authorities at the DLC. 

Let us ALL attend, support our President, President Elect, Club and socialise, 
this is Rotary; Friendship, Fellowship and Service. 

 

Tonight: Melbourne Cup meeting, PARTNERS’ NIGHT 
Please wear a Melbourne Cup outfit and a fascinator, prizes will be awarded. 

Numbers are needed, please advise Ed if you are bringing a partner-family member-friend 
 

 

Future Programs:    
 

November is Rotary’s Foundation Month 
9 Nov; Rosie Cupitt, winery and cheese making 
16 Nov; AG Adam de Totth, Club Visit 
23 Nov; TBA 
30 Nov; TBA 
December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and 
Treatment Month 
 

5 Dec 2021, SUNDAY, combined Club 
Changeover and Christmas LUNCHEON. 
At the Dunn Lewis Centre, 12.00noon 
For members, family and friends 
$40/person. 3 course meal. 
  

7 Dec; No Meeting 
 

14 Dec; AGM 
21 Dec; TBA 
28 Dec; No meeting 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26 October 2021 meeting; 
Youth Director Report: Avril Pryor advised that the Dream Cricket has been cancelled for this year. Good news: Ilona Gray is 
attending the National Youth Science Forum. 
Past Treasurer Report: PP Ross Wade spoke on the Community Chest Programme initiated by our Club last year. The 
Community Chest operates out of the Ulladulla Resource Centre. He advised where the funds have been spent thus far. He then 
spoke on the statistics regarding suicide intervention from the Ulladulla Resource Centre. 
Separately, Ross also advised that $7,500 for fire focused support had gone to 100 people. 
Environment Director Peter Hodge: Advised that Rotarian Tim Trescowthick has joined the committee. 
$501.70 was collected at the Bunnings’ BBQ, Sat 23 Oct 2021, as reported by Ian Tibbles. Thank you to all the volunteers. 
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Club’s Calendar  
Nov Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 

4 Dec Sat Community Christmas Party 
4 Dec Sat Council Election 

5 Dec Sun Changeover and Christmas 
Luncheon at DLC 

11 Dec Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
Dec  Christmas Trees Sale 

18 Dec Sat BOF Princess Ball 
Civic Centre 

8-14 Jan  RYLA 
8 Mar Tues International Women’s Day 

18-20 Mar   District Conference, Temora 
5 Apr Tues Area Governor’s Visit 

Birthdays:  6 Nov; Ed Zonneveldt. 
Anniversaries: None this week. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516, 
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au  by NOON on Monday.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


PP Leonie Corrin-Smith gave details on our Club’s collaboration again this year with Rotary Caringbah to host the Community 
Christmas Party at Rotary Park, Sat 4th Dec 21. Going to stick to the same itinerary as last year: BBQ, games, Santa & presents, 
Sandman building on harbour. Rotarian Emile Jansen is emailing all attendees from last year’s event and is the recipient of all 
RSVPs, through the Santa email. Leonie has created an event on Facebook and will do press releases. 
Defib training from Wollongong First Aid will most likely occur next year. 
Chair BOF: Leonie advised all on track for the Ball with her and Clare liaising on new dates and social media posts. Clare has 
arranged for Marise Cornock to do the run throughs. Leonie updating insta, fb and website. Attendees won’t need to be screened 
for vaccination status as the Public Health Orders allow for non-vaccinated people to participate in everything from 1st Dec 21. 
President Tony Fondacaro: Reminded members about the Change Over / Christmas Party 12pm noon Sun 5th Dec 21. RSVP 
to him. Next Board meeting Monday 1st Nov 21, 5:30pm Dunn Lewis Centre. 
Guest Speaker: MUD Mountain Bike Club, Colin Stevenson: Colin advised that the track between Romney Park and 
Wheelbarrow Rd was about 3 acres and the track was built with $200,000 funding from the State Gov. The land is owned by NSW 
Forestry. The MUD Club have sold their shipping container that was broken into and now have a mobile trailer stored elsewhere. 
Colin thanked the Club for their donation towards new equipment after the theft and advised that it paid for chainsaws and other 
tools. There are currently 50 members in the MUD Mountain Bike Club. Colin advised that they had a facebook page: Milton 
Ulladulla Mountain Bikers & Mud Mtb Park. 
 

 

  
 
Thank you, IPP Leonie Smith, for the meeting’s report. 

End of Report 

https://www.facebook.com/miltonulladullamountainbikersandpark
https://www.facebook.com/miltonulladullamountainbikersandpark

	October is Rotary’s Community Economic Development Month

